
Cam Corridor Strategy 
Unconfirmed notes of meeting on 21 June 2013 at Clare Collge

Richard Bowen (Environment Agency) 
Patsy Dell (City Council) 
Carolin Göhler (CambridgePPF) 
Camilla Haggett (Cambs CC) 
Donald Hearn (Clare College) 
Peter Landshoff (CambridgePPF) 
Lou Mayer (Environment Agency) 
Richard Moseley (Rowing Council) 
Rob Mungovan (South Cambs) 

Pip Noon (Cam Conservancy) 
Jean Perraton (Cam Valley Forum) 
Dave Roberts (South Cambs) 
Tim Ward (Cambridge City Councillor) 
 
 
Apologies: 
Deborah Marchant (Cambs CC) 
John Preston (IHBC)

  

Matter arising 
Donald Hearn reported that the riverside colleges showed little enthusiasm for the suggestion that 
they undertook a survey of their drainage into the river. It was agreed to pursue this again in due 
course. 

 

Report of steering group  
The report was broadly accepted. The following points on the various sections were agreed: 

1 Access rights and highways issues were added to the list.  
 
3 Small streams with an EA ID number should be included, such as Hobson’s Brook. 
 
4 All participants agreed to add to Rob Mungovan’s document. Rob Mungovan and Peter 
Landshoff were appointed to edit it, with advice from Jean Perraton. 
The preferred date for the workshop is Saturday 28 September. It should run from 0930 to 1300, with 
participants encouraged to stay for lunch and take a tour or a punt trip in the afternoon.  
The workshop will be invitation only, with selected organisations being invited to send one or two 
delegates. Landowners, riverside colleges, and the university were added to the list of organisations. 
The workshop should begin with briefing talks and the participants will then divide into breakout 
groups. Carolin Göhler, Lou Mayer, Richard Moseley and  Pip Noon were appointed to settle the 
details . 
 
5 It was agreed to follow the format of the Bedford Waterspace Strategy.   
Carolin Göhler and Camilla Haggett will produce sample maps. In due course we will need a 
mapping sub-group. 
It was agreed that it is important to get together the right up-to-date data sets. 
 
6 At some stage it will be useful to seek advice from those concerned with Thames catchment work, 
particularly for the River Wandle. 
 
8 A press release will be prepared when the workshop details have been settled. 
 
9 Jean Perraton, with help from Lou Mayer, will make an application to the Catchment Partnership 
Fund.  
The following funding commitments were made:  

CambridgePPF £1000 
Cam Conservancy £500 
Cambridge City Council £500 

Environment Agency £1000 (tbc) 
South Cambs DC £500 

Camilla Haggett will check the position of the Cambridgeshire County Council. 
 
 
Date of next meeting 
Wednesday 31 July at 1400 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


